
Task # 25 – 03 Date:   6th February  

Task: Melton Road and Fishpool Brook paths – part 1 

 

Luckily the Weather Gods were kind to us today and we had a warm but slightly blustery 
morning at Millennium Park. With it being bird nesting season, we were very careful not to 
cut back into the hedges, but only trim back the already excessive summer growth from 
around the paths of the park.  
 

On the top path it was mainly the growth around head height and below we removed to try 
to make it safer for those pushing buggies or in mobility scooters, or just those that need to 
walk side by side.  
 

On the lower path, we removed some low growing branches that had already started to 
drop down under the weight of new growth and recent rain, and were causing problems for 
anyone using the paths.  
 

All green waste was pushed back into the copsed areas and made into brash piles.  
 

Thanks to everyone that stopped to chat to us and say thank you for what we were doing 
both here and in other areas of the village - it makes our day  
 

 
Trimming back the top path The raised walkway after the 
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Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Bob, Steve, Nick, Karen, Pat, Terri, Anne and Trev 
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 12th June 09:30  

Meet: Hunting Lodge 
 


